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Ms. De Jong,
 
My apologies for the delay in this email. This email is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing
on November 1, 2022 for the appealed ax assessment for property at 984 TUSCARORA
AVENUE. (File No. VB2302, Assessment No. 238801) the Hearing Officer continued the matter
to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, January 17, 2023 via phone between 9:00 and 11:00 am
for further discussion.
 
This matter will go before the City Council at Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 25, 2023
with the recommendation from the January 17 hearing. Instructions on how to testify and
contest that recommendation were on the back of the letter informing you of the Legislative
Hearing.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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